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Liquor Control Commission  

June Underage Compliance Report 
 

SPRINGFIELD – In June 2016, the Illinois Liquor Control Commission (ILCC) conducted compliance 

checks around the state and visited 79 businesses licensed to sell liquor. They cited 5 for violations of 

liquor control laws. Ninety-four percent of the licensees visited complied with Illinois liquor laws and 

refused to serve underage customers.  

 

This is a monthly aggregated report of all the underage compliance investigations conducted in the 

month of June. The ILCC may release results on individual investigations through shorter press releases 

throughout the month.  

 

The monthly aggregated report lists all of the results of ongoing undercover and cooperative law 

enforcement operations conducted by Illinois Liquor Control Commission (ILCC) agents, local law 

enforcement officials and volunteers from high schools and colleges. The teams randomly visit liquor 

stores, restaurants and bars in communities around the state to check for ongoing compliance with state 

laws mandating that no liquor is sold to minors under the age of 21.  ILCC agents also work with local 

and state law enforcement agents to focus on communities with a high incidence of underage liquor 

sales.  

 

Below is the bulleted list by location of which establishments violated the law by selling alcohol to 

ILCC underage participants. Because the visits are random in nature, certain areas of the State 

are visited at certain times of the year.  

 

For information about hearings regarding checks, please visit: http://ILCC.illinois.gov 

The next ILCC hearing is scheduled for Thursday, July 28, 2016, at 11:00 a.m., in Springfield. 

 

CHAMPAIGN COUNTY– June 21st, the ILCC and the Illinois State Police conducted underage 

alcohol checks in Mahomet, Rantoul, and Savoy.  Of the 14 licensees checked, zero sold alcohol to 

ILCC underage participants. 

 

CHAMPAIGN COUNTY– June 21st, the ILCC and the Illinois State Police conducted underage 

alcohol checks in Homer, Philo, Savoy, Sidney, Thomasboro, Tolono, and Urbana.  Of the 12 licensees 

checked, zero sold alcohol to ILCC underage participants. 

 

HANOVER PARK– June 24th, the ILCC and the Hanover Park Police conducted underage alcohol 

checks in Hanover Park.  Of the 26 licensees checked, one sold alcohol to ILCC underage participants.  

That licensee was: 

 

http://ilcc.illinois.gov/


Illinois Liquor Control Commission  07/13/2016 

 

 

Page 2 of 2 

 EL SAZON GRILL, 6602 BARRINGTON ROAD, HANOVER PARK, IL 60133 

 

MCLEAN COUNTY– June 20th, the ILCC and the Illinois State Police conducted underage alcohol 

checks in Chenoa, Colfax, Lexington, Bloomington, Cooksville, and Normal.  Of the 14 licensees 

checked, three sold alcohol to ILCC underage participants.  Those licensees were: 

 

 CHENOA TRAVEL PLAZA, 510 W CEMETERY, CHENOA, IL 61726 

 COLFAX GROCERY, 114 W MAIN ST, COLFAX, IL 61728-9214 

 LEXINGTON MART B.P. INC, 1744 PJ KELLER HWY, LEXINGTON, IL 61753-9761 

 

 

MCLEAN COUNTY– June 20th, the ILCC and the Illinois State Police conducted underage alcohol 

checks in Danvers, Gridley, Hudson, Normal, and Towanda.  Of the 13 licensees checked, one sold 

alcohol to ILCC underage participants.  That licensee was: 

 

 DANVERS FAST STOP, 100 E EXCHANGE ST, DANVERS, IL 61732-9220 

 


